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Omaha Public Power District
1623 Harney Omaha, Nebraska 68102

402/536-4000

September 20, 1984
LIC-84-308

Mr. James R. Miller, Chief
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Division of Licensing
Operating Reactors Branch No. 3
Washington, D.C. 20555

References: (1) Letter from R. L. Andrews to J. R. Miller dated July 26,

1984 (LIC-84-211).

(2) Docket No. 50-285

Dear Mr. Miller:

Radiological Effluent
Technical Specifications (RETS)

The Omaha Public Power District's letter to the Commission, dated July 26,
1904, provided a revised schedule for submittal of specifications intended to
resolve the remaining issues for the Fort Calhoun Station (FCS) RETS. That
schedule was based upon the manpower requirements for the FCS steam generator
tube failure recovery effort and the quantity of analytical work remaining to
be completed for the RETS.

During the first hal f of July, the steam generator tube failure recovery
efforts were completed. During the second half of July and the first half of
August, the analytical work for the RETS was completed and a revised submit-
tal was assembled. The revised submittal was forwarded to the FCS Plant Re-
view Committee (PRC) for review in mid-August. The PRC review of the revised
RETS submittal was delayed due to extensive PRC involvement in several compre-
hensive Commission audits and inspections of activities at FCS during the
second half of the month of August by personnel from Region IV and the ONRR.
Mr. E. G. Tourigny of the Commission staff was notified of the delay and the
reasons for the delay.

The revised RETS submittal is now being reviewed by the PRC and a schedule
for submission to the Commission is provided on Attachment 1. With the cur-
rent schedule implemented, the revised RETS submittal will be provided on
September 30, 1984. This submittal will contain the Technical Specifications
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and the Offsite Dose Calculation Manual. The formal Process Control Program
(PCP) will be available at FCS on November 1,1984 as noted in Reference (1)
and repeated in the attached schedule.

Sin r ly,

h
,

R. L. Andrews
Division Manager
Nuclear Production

RLA/CWN/rh-S

Attachment

cc: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hamshire Avenue, N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20936

Mr. E. G. Tourigny, NRC Project Manager

Mr. L. A. Yandell, NRC Senior Resident Inspector
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Attachment

OMAHA PUBLIC POWER DISTRICT
RADIOLOGICAL EFFLUENT TECHNICAL SPECIFICATIONS

SCHEDULE

Description- Date

1. Submittal. of proposed Technical Specifi- September 30, 1984
cation changes incorporating radiological
effluent monitoring and surveillance re-
quirements conforming to ' dose design ob-
jectives of Appendix I,10 CFR 50, to the
NRC.-

12 . _ Subnittal of proposed Offsite Dose Calcu- September 30, 1984
lation Manual (ODCM) (containing the method-
ology and parameters equivalent to offsite

: dose calculational manual objectives) to
the NRC.

3. Availability lof a formal Process Control Pro-- November 1,1984
gram (PCP) (containing operating procedures
detailing the sampling, analysis, and evalu-
ation methods! equivalent ~to process control
program objectives) at the Fort Calhoun Sta-
tion.

4. Implementation of Radiological Effluent Tech- Six months after
nical Specifications, ODCM, and PCP. receipt of issued

Facility Operating
License Change and
revised Technical
Specifications.-
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